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29th July, 2015 

Term 3, Issue 3 A reminder that the school newsletter can always be accessed from our website at   

www.buninyongps.vic.edu.au  

School Assemblies 

31st July Whole School Assembly 

7th August P - 2 Assembly 

14th August 3 - 6 Assembly 

21st August Whole School Assembly 

28th August P - 2 Assembly 

DATES TO REMEMBER  

30th July BYOD Parent Training session 6 - 8pm                
Story of Buninyong òCultural Dayó                         
PLP Meeting @ Ballarat specialist Farm       
Café 1p 

4th August Grade 3 Earth Ed 3JB & 3HA 

6th August Grade 3 Earth Ed 3DS & 3HC                                                
Story of Buninyong òMount Elephantó 

7th August Jeans for Genes Day 

10th August Division Golf Championships                       
(Buninyong Golf Club) 

12th August Prep Wildlife Park 

13th August Wakakirri Performance  

14th August Prep Wildlife Park 

17th August School Council 

19th August Drew Petrie Shield                                             
Grade 4 Football 

27th August Scotsburn P-6 Book Week Dress Up Day 

28th August PLP Meeting 

2nd September Division Basketball Gr 5&6 

3rd September M.A.V                                                                  
Family Maths Night 

8th October Buninyong Kinder Visit 9:15 - 11:00 

9th October Division Basketball Gr 5/6 

10th October Buninyong Kinder Visit 9:15 - 11:00 

11th October Division Athletics                                             
Lunchtime Live 

PARENT SURVEYS  
  
A reminder that parent surveys were posted out to a number 
of families earlier in the week. If one appeared in your mail 
box, please take 5 minutes to complete and return it.  
  
All responses are anonymous ï surveys are not opened at 
school but are sent off to Melbourne for processing.   
  
For your responses to count, surveys must be returned 

by Friday, August 7th.  

P.L.P Meeting  

 

When : Thursday 30th July 1:00pm 

Where: Ballarat Specialist School Farm Caf® for 
lunch     

 

Year 4/5 BYOD NIGHT                
POSTPONED  

Unfortunately the year 4/5 BYOD parent training night              
(to be held this Thursday the 30

th
 of July ) has had to be 

postponed .  

 

The eLearning team is working hard to develop a new 
structure for our nights that involves parents and their    

children using their iPads in a fun and safe environment. 

 

Please stay tuned for an update regarding this new              

structure and event coming soon. 
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The Story of Buninyong  

The Story Of Buninyong (TSOB) is an official Buninyong Primary School Indigenous Studies      
project. The SOB project enables Grade 4 students from our school to move out of the                
classroom in order to learn and experience first hand the indigenous history and culture of the local 
Wathaurong tribe.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Students participate in the project via a wide range 
of activities that include: 

¶ Guided excursions to areas of cultural significance, such as Mt Buninyong, Lal Lal Falls and 
Mt Elephant.        

¶ Cultural arts days led by members of the local indigenous community.  

¶ The writing and production of the annual óThe Story of Buninyongô Performance which is      
something all students look forward to. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

As you can see by this collection of     
photos from past and present programs,  

the children thoroughly enjoy the           
project and we are confident that they 

learn a great deal.  The SOB project has 
certainly become an important part of 
what we  offer at Buninyong  Primary 

School. 

http://www.buninyongps.vic.edu.au/
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Amazing Buninyong Child  
Our winners for this week are: 

PBA Georgia Wandin 

PEB Scarlett Taylor 

PNP Boyd Vagg 

PNS Mercury Wilson 

1CA Aaron Jew 

1SC Thomas Wardle 

1HM Rohit Ralluhi 

1RS Isabella Benn 

SCOT 
BM 

Bell Hilton & Arlen Pallett 

2PG Hilary Sullivan 

2WH Koby LeMaitre 

2NJ Riley Tatt 

2JO Jaymie Wright 

3HA/PD Rory Keogh 

3JB Ned Griffen 

3DS Wes Fletcher 

SO    
SCOT 

Mitchell Warner 

4AC Ella Jarvis 

4JT Abbey Bridges 

5VB Blake Scott 

5SM Connor Goossens 

5JS Aleisha Gillespie 

6RG Jack Bambury 

6KG Chloe Matthews 

6MM Kiarna Perry 

6PW Declan Glenister 

CM   
SCOT Mitchell Warner 

Specialist Eloise Rosewarne 

HUGO TISCHLER 

Hugo kindly offered to help another student get 
things ready and made sure they knew what to 
do. He was very encouraging and supportive. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

QUESTION 

'What Japanese sport is this?                                    

 

 

 

 

ANSWER 

Karate  

THE WINNER IS:   

Annabel Hodge from 4SD  
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SCOTSBURN NEWS  
  

Photocopier issues!                          
We are still having issues with the school photocopier 
which means there are no paper copies of the                   
available. A reminder that parents can receive the                   
newsletter via email register through the school website or 
on the school App. 
 

Looking Towards 2016                      
A parent meeting to discuss your feedback regarding   
specialist subjects will be on this Wednesday 29

th
 July 

starting at 3.45pm in Shaunôs room. 
 

Lockdown drill                                
Next Wednesday, the students and staff will be involved in 
a practice lockdown drill. We practice this drill so that we 
are prepared and can feel confident that we all know what 
to do just in case. Please feel free to discuss this with your 
children so that they donôt become anxious when the    
procedure takes place. More information can be found in 
this newsletter regarding the lockdown procedure. 
 

Congratulations Hugo                    
Last week at assembly, Hugo Tischler was 
awarded the Act of Kindness. Congratulations 
Hugo.  
 

Farm Safety Day                                     
Last week, Mrs Murphy discussed with 
us some of the   important issues on 
farm safety. With many of our               
students living on and around farms, 
thinking about how to be safe in this 
environment is extremely important.  
 

Duck Pond Needed                             
We are looking for an old duck pond or plastic sand pit 
shell for the new ducks that we are getting soon. If anyone 
can help us out could they please let Ms Morris know.  
 

KOKODA Talk                                                             
Last week, Grant Palmer (Freya and Campbellôs dad) 

shared with the students his recent 
experience walking the Kokoda track. 
This was a fantastic opportunity for 
the students to learn about another   
important  aspect of our history. Grant 
showed us many amazing photos and 
certainly sparked the interest of     

everyone listening. Thanks Grant. 
 

Buninyong Farmers Market BBQ               
On Sunday in very chilly conditions, we raised $430 at the 
Buninyong Village Market BBQ. Thank you very much to 
the many parents and students that were able to help out. 
We look forward to again coordinating the BBQ at the 
Good Life Festival. 
 

Gr 2/3 Zoo Incursion  

On Monday, the Gr 2/3                   
students spent the day at                
Buninyong where they were 
spread across the 4 Buninyong 

campus Gr 2 classes to participate in a range of activities. 
The highlight was the visit from the Halls Gap Zoo who 
brought with them many amazing animals. The students had 
a wonderful time. 
 

Gr 4 Story of Buninyong  
Our Gr 4 students have been enjoying their 
involvement in the Story of Buninyong                  
activities. Last week they took part in the walk 
up to Mt Buninyong and this week will be the 
Cultural Day.  
 

Minion Costumes For 
Sale  
There is only one girl and 1 boy minion costume left for sale 
(sizes 4-6 and only used for the filming). The school paid $30 
for each and are looking to get back as much money for 
them as we can.  If you are interested in purchasing one, 
please see Ms Morris. 
 

Woolworths Earn & Learn  
If you are shopping at Woolworths, please collect the stickers 
and bring them into school. We have a collection box in the 
old building. The program closes on the 8

th
 of September 

and the stickers that we collect will give us a points total 
which will be redeemed on resources and equipment. 
 

Term 3 Lunch Order Pick Up        
Roster  

 

 

 

 
 

Monday Rotations  
Our next rotation for term 3.  Our groups will be doing the 
following: 

¶ Cooking ï Group 1 Parent helper ï Naomi Moore 

¶ ICT ï Group 2 

¶ Gardening ï Group 3 Parent helper ï Amanda Eustice 
 

Please remember to pay the $15 for this semester or $30 for 
the year to the office at Buninyong for the cooking program. 
A friendly reminder to bring along your gum boots if you are 
helping out with the gardening  
 

Important Dates & Extra -
Curricular Events  
Scotsburn Parent Meeting ï 29

th
 July (3.45pm) 

¶ 31
st
 July, Gr 5/6 Debating competition 

¶ 1
st
 to 31

st
 August, P-6 MS Read-a-Thon starts 

¶ 7
th
 August, Jeans for Genes Day 

¶ 11th August , P-2 Stranger Danger Talk -Des Hudson 

¶ 11
th
 August , Gr 3-6 Bullying Talk with Des Hudson 

Date  Parent Helper  

20th July Marita Williams 

27th July Vicki Plier 

3rd August Rebecca Blackburn 

10th August Jenny Edmunds   


